
BOARD of SUPERVISORS 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: April 7, 2015 

To: Honorable Members, Board of Supervisors 

From: ~gela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 

Subject: APPOINTMENT BY THE MAYOR 

The Mayor has submitted the following new appointment: 

• Debbie Mesloh to the Commission on the Status of Women, succeeding Becca 
Prowda, term ending November 18, 2018. 

Under the Board's Rules of Order, a Supervisor may request a hearing on an appointment by 
notifying the Clerk in writing. 

Upon receipt of such request for a hearing, the Clerk shall refer the appointment to the Rules 
Committee so that the Board may consider the appointment and act within 30 days of the 
appointment as provided in Charter, Section 3.100(18). 

Please notify me in writing by 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, April 15, 2015, if you wish this 
appointment to be scheduled. 

(Attachments) 


